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Comment 
As a retail worker with a large retail chain, these public holiday trading hours being attacked is ridiculous! 

Anyone who works retail uses this time off to connect with family, or their partner as I do. With my wife working 
mornings in retail, and myself working nights we usually get 2 full days together per fortnight. And now with these 
attempted attacks on restricted trading hours, you want to take the extra few days a year off us too??!!!! 

The use of "customers" as a reason to do this is pure money grabbing by investors! Anybody with half a brain can 
shop before or after a public holiday, the same as I have to. And there are plenty of smaller shops around that 
sell milk, bread etc for emergencies. 

You talk about the rights of the consumer... Are you forgetting that this attacks the rights of the worker? Or does 
this no longer matter? 




